
 

 

 

Pancreatic Cancer UK 

Westminster Tower 

3 Albert Embankment 

London  

SE1 7SP 

         1st November 2021 

 

 

Dear Pancreatic Cancer UK,  

 

I enclose a grant of £5,000 from Penguins Against Cancer (PAC) to you, to be used to fund innovative 

research into treatments for Pancreatic Cancer.  This is in addition to the £7,000 grant we sent you in 

September 2015.  PAC is a registered charity which raises awareness of cancer, and makes grants to 

support cancer research, treatment and hospices. 

  

Following COVID lockdown, we continue to stage numerous sporting and social events, with the aim of 

making altruism fun.  Recently, 16 Penguins with a combined age of 850 years completed a 99 mile cycle 

ride from Guy’s Hospital Tower to the Spinnaker Tower, Portsmouth which raised nearly £30,000 for 

PAC. Further detail is available at our website: www.penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk.  Please visit it and 

let us know what you think. 

  

The enclosed grant, proposed by Ben Challacombe and Charlie Spedding, was made possible by the 

extraordinary generosity of, amongst others: Lord Kirkham’s Foundation, the Cygnet Gin Distillery, Chris 

Howell and Terry Gibson.  The grant is made in direct support of Jean Davis, and in memory of Ron 

Spedding and Gay Pritchett.  

  

We would be grateful if you would write to us to confirm how the grant is to be spent, and wish you 

every success in the fantastic work you are doing to combat Pancreatic Cancer. 

 

With very best wishes.  

 

Yours sincerely 

                  

 

 
 
Charlie Beardmore     Patrick Gush 
President     Vice President 
 
On behalf of the Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 
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